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TEXAS HIGH SCHOOL POWERLIFTING ASSOCIATION
Kevin Pitman, President
Sam Wells, Vice President

Ted Patton, Secretary

Brad McCone, Business Manager

Dear Coaches,

Once again we will issue wristbands at this year’s State Meet for all coaches, wrappers, and your support staff.  These people must have a wristband to be allowed on the Expo Center floor.  You will receive your wristbands in your coach’s packet at registration.  Each school will receive a minimum of two wrist bands and a maximum of four wristbands based upon the number of lifters you qualify.  The formula for the number of wristbands is The Number of Lifters Qualified + 1 with a maximum of four wristbands.  No additional wristbands will be given or sold.  Lifters will only need their lifter number on their hand to be allowed on the floor and will NOT require a wristband.

The wristbands are provided to keep spectators, parents, and others off the floor of the Expo Center so that the coaches, lifters, and their support staff may do their job more efficient.  There will be monitors at the entrances to the floor to enforce this rule.

When you are making your plans to come to the State Meet, please keep these limitations in mind as to how many coaches (including yourself), wrappers, and your support staff you plan to bring.

Thanks,

Kevin Pitman
THSPA President

	Number of Qualified Lifters
	Number of wristbands

	1
	2

	2
	3

	3
	4

	4 or more
	4


